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BULLLTIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

RE: OFFICIAL LLGYD'S PRINTERS
H.M.A. FORMS

The Stemping Office and Contact Committee, in its

SAN FRANCISCO
TELEPHONE YUXON 6-0781

LOS ANGELES
S0 SOUTH BPRING STRELT
MADISON 3-297

meeting of May 9th euthorized the issuance of the follcowing
bulletin:
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"It has recently come to our attention thet
certain printlng firms are engaged in the print-
ing of standard Lloyd's forms. The impressicn
that might be gathered by Lloyd's underwriting off-
ices is that these printing firms heve received
official blessings from the Underwriters and there-
fore are quelified to be regarded as official.

This is not true, and we would peoint out to our
members that it is incumbent upon them to check
the wording of the form received from the printers
against the official form received from the London
Correspondent in order to insure that no typo-
graphical errors have gccurred or any other mis-
takes made.

We are told unofficially that Lloyd's have
approved a printer in Chicago and the question of
approving an authorized printer in California is
under discussion, We suggest that this matter be
taken up with your lLondon Broker if there is any
question in your mind as to using firms locall
for printed forms." '
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